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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

  was ‘commemorate’ and  

  we held a one minute  

  silence to mark the start  

  of remembrance.   

 

 Parent Governor 

Nominations—Deadline 

Wednesday 15 November. 

Don’t miss your chance to 

get involved.  

 
 A reminder that all  

 students should have a  

 mini dictionary / thesaurus 

 as part of their standard 

 equipment.   

 

 Thanks to our Student 

Ambassadors for helping to 

make our visitors from the 

DFE feel so welcome this 

week.  

 

 Winners of the Suthers 

Reading Challenge Prize 

Draw will be announced  

 on Monday 12 November 

 

 

 Congratulations to all 

students earning Praise 

Points this week—we’ve  

 already added them to  

 your accounts!   

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

Another Week of Firsts!  

As week 2 of Term 2 draws to a close, it has certainly been another week of 

firsts, including our first feature in The Newark Advertiser, the first use of our 

Chromebooks and a first glimpse of our brand new prospectus (see below).  

The school aprons also got their first outing this week with a real hands-on 

lesson in Science. As some of you may have seen on Twitter, students have 

been creating their own 3D cell models as part of this term’s unit of work on 

cells and organisms—and that has certainly meant getting their hands dirty! 

Students have been using a papier-mâché technique to create the casts and 

will next have to decide how they are going to create the internal layers and 

structures to build a 3D model of a plant or animal cell. Keep checking back for 

updates on their progress!  

This week we also welcomed visitors from the DFE and ESFA for the first in a 

series of new-school monitoring visits and I am pleased to report that they 

were very impressed by the climate for learning in school. They were also real-

ly impressed by our Student Ambassadors—so well done to all those who took 

part.  

And finally, we have reached the end of the first full week of Conduct Cards 

and it has been great to see so many students already needing extra space to 

record all their credits. Well done everyone!  

Making History at The Suthers School Suthers students made the headlines this week with a 

feature in The Newark Advertiser. Click here to read the full article.  

https://newarkadvertiser.co.uk/news/2017/11/07/new-school-set-for-a-bright-future

